
Our Motto:
Having fun doing good in the community!

Our Mission:
Southside is home to the rowdiest Rotarians in Tulsa. We impact communities locally and around
the world, provide leadership within our district, and mentor the next generation of Rotarians.

Rotary International Vision Statement 2020:
Together, we see a world where people unite and take action to create lasting change � across the
globe, in our communities, and in ourselves

Events

Club Level:

District Governor Evening
Reception
August 5th, 2021
Happy Hour @ 5 PM
Dinner @ 6 PM

District Level:

RAD6110
High Gravity Brewing
Company
July 15th
5:30PM
There will be food :)

Virtual Happy Hour with
DG Kevin
August 3rd
5:30 PM

Rotary Foundation Banquet
Honoring Ed & Jeanette
Hardesty
September 17th
6 PM

District Conference
Inn of the Ozarks
Eureka Springs, AR
September 18th
8 AM to 9 PM

Club Leaders

Jon H Heaps
President

Jack H. Wills III
President-Elect

Kathryn Diane Boyer
Secretary

David Cobb
iPast President

Scott Gaffen
Public Relations Chair

Daniel C. Stinnett

It is with deepest sorrow that we report that Mercedes' husband
Blake passed away Thursday, July 8th.

An email will be sent with Service arrangements once details are
known.

Please reach out to Mercedes during this difficult time

This Week's Meeting is IN PERSON
Join us

at

Ti Amo's

in the
Small Meeting Room

Thursday at 11:45 AM

Program: Jonathan Gobbo - Director of Real Estate Improvements at the Tulsa Airport

Jonathan is the inaugural Direct of Real Estate for Tulsa Airports Improvement Trust, the controlling
entity for Tulsa International Airport as well as Richard L. Jones Jr Airport in south Tulsa (we don�t
like it when people say Jenks Ha!). Jonathan took the position at the end of April in 2019. Some
people don�t realize that TUL has over 700 acres that we can develop for aeronautical and non-
aeronautical purposes due to the fact the airport controls the land between Mingo Rd and Hwy 169.
TAIT purchased all that land as they were going to have to build a third parallel runway due to the
amount of flights we had in the 70�s. Deregulation in 1978 and with technology advancing so
airplanes could land and take off closer together, the capacity for TUL went from 80+% to 30+%
and hasn�t seen a huge increase since. Since the airport purchased all the land it was finally
decided to take the third parallel off the �Airport Layout Plan� and try to develop it for additional
income. That�s where Jon comes into the picture. He recently landed a 42 acre development with
Amazon as the end user and currently has multiple �irons in the fire� for more development, both
aeronautical and non-aeronautical.

Jonathan�s second year with TAIT saw the worst pandemic our world has seen in 100 years and it
brought airline travel to a crawl. Because of the pandemic, Jonathan�s role with TAIT has only
increased as it showed the need to diversify the airport�s revenue sources away from being reliant
on the airlines. The exciting news is that airline travel is coming back and TUL has added new
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Treasurer

Laura Tapp
Bulletin Editor

Brett J. Brough
Interact Club Sponsor

Catherine Bryant
Interact Club Sponsor

Scott Burmeister
Youth Services Chair

Gwendolyn A Williams
Assistant Governor

Birthdays

Dena Brickey
July 18th
Bob Sullivan
July 20th
Daniel C. Stinnett
July 23rd
Randall L. Sullivan
July 23rd
Brian Russell Huddleston
August 11th

Years of Service

Mehdi Khezri
08-23-2007
14 Years
Daniel C. Stinnett
08-17-2014
7 Years
Parker Ray Smith
08-09-2018
3 Years

airlines with new non-stop destinations.

He is a former Southside Rotary member, but now that he works at the airport, the drive was a
little far for him on a weekly basis. He is still loving life with his beautiful bride, Keely and their now
almost 5 year old (July 31) daughter, Briella and soon to be 2 year old Karsten (June 28). Briella is
the absolute sweetest little angel and does no wrong, while Karsten is a boy and we will leave it at
that.

ROD: Todd Chapman
Todd grew up in Oklahoma, Texas, Missouri and Colorado.

He learned, at a very young age how to adapt to new environments and how to befriend all kinds of
people. He has worked since he was 14 years old and is an entrepreneur at heart. He has owned
several businesses but the one he prefers most is the one he is in currently.

Todd has been a Financial Representative with COUNTRY Financial for the last 10 years. He enjoys
working with his clients and helping them secure their financial future. He also enjoys working with
CPA�s, Attorneys and mortgage loan officers to address their client�s financial and insurance
needs. His work background is extensive and covers an array of industries.

In the 1990�s he was an IT specialist, trainer, supervisor and manager as well as a service level
agreement analyst with American Airlines and The Sabre Group. His first real business was a mobile
tool company that kept him very busy throughout the early 2000�s. He later worked in the
telecommunications industry and the manufacturing world as an international buyer and planner.

Todd has been married to his beautiful wife, Bunnie for 27 years. He has 3 children and 3
grandchildren that he loves spending time with. He enjoys outdoor activities (especially with the
family) like fishing, hiking, scuba diving, hunting and riding 4 wheelers.

He is a past member of the Broken Arrow Chamber of Commerce, a 3-year member of the Bixby
Chamber of Commerce and recently joined The Rotary Club of Southside Tulsa and is looking
forward to exploring all of the service opportunities that Rotary has to offer.

NOTES: Please review the ROD list at the bottom of the Bulletin! Starting in July it will be complete
through December so PLEASE take a few minutes to see when you are scheduled and start thinking

about who you want to invite as speaker!

Laura needs YOUR biography, the SPEAKERS biography, and the SPEAKERS photo TWO WEEKS
before you are ROD! She will sic David Hughes on you if you do not!!

CLUB NEWS
DISTRICT GOVERNOR VISIT

DG Kevin Merrill will attend Southside's August 5th meeting!

INSTEAD OF A LUNCH MEETING WE WILL BE HAVING A DINNER RECEPTION!

Happy Hour will start at 5:00 PM
Dinner will follow at 6:00 PM

Cost is $20 per person

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800782380
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800063544
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800626776
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800674496
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800759154


$6 if you've pre-paid your meals

Please come out to show DG Kevin that Southside Spirit!

DISTRICT NEWS



Social Calendar for the Year
The Fellowship Committee will be meeting soon
to get some authentic Southside Events
setup for the 2021-2022 Rotary Year!

MEMBERSHIP and TEAMS
Co-Chairs Larry and Parker have a plan for meeting incoming RI President Shekhar Mehta's year-
long goal of "Each one, bring one" to increase Rotary's membership.

The first step in gaining membership is really retaining membership.

There is a new group in town!

Cole Adamson and your very own Laura Tapp came up with the idea to gather Rotarians together
once or twice a month for a casual social in the evenings, cycling between various local businesses.
We believe gathering a group of Rotarians and potential members for a good time while sharing
food and discussions would be a successful means of showing how diverse Rotary really is within
District 6110. To be clear, we are not (I repeat, not!) wanting these events to be exclusionary in
any way, shape, or form!

EVERYONE is welcome to attend.

The event that led us to this idea came from a young woman who was interested in Rotary but felt
intimidated by the larger and more formal club meeting setting, and felt she would connect better
with peers her age rather than the broad spectrum of individuals who make up a Rotary club. 4
Rotarians from 3 different clubs met with her and her friend at a Brewery for a meet and greet. We
all ended up having a blast. It was a casual enough setting for the young woman to feel
comfortable, and afterwards she agreed to go with us to club meetings. It made us think - how
many potential members are we missing out on due to intimidation? What could we do to rectify
this potential issue? Well, why not host casual events within public spaces to develop organic
conversations about what Rotary is? To that end, we have a started a social event called �Rotary
After Dark�. WE ROTARY HARD! #RAD6110

Next Event

A Relaxed Evening at
High Gravity Brewing Co

6808 S Memorial Dr
July 15th

5:30 PM to 8 PM

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/rad6110?__eep__=6&__cft__[0]=AZXP64Rh-Ud32RpMuE-xVxrT-_KjUf4PeOuxtEPwRf565VDdN_nqqc5_dYK_3rS0JQbDtwMGeXeyvx_8tSrjROl2Eypk1EKvZfeL5mH9Ew51RT4SNvJc4QrQhBH89KsWzi17ebtntbxR_7WbT83t0lBb&__tn__=*NK-R


To that effect, they have established eight teams to help foster greater connection and support



The second step is showing our club off.
Every Southsider is encouraged to bring one guest this upcoming year. If you aren't sure where to
start, they have provided a Classifications list, showing some of the neat careers that might make
Southside Tulsa an even more dynamic group.





Reach Out to the Members We Miss:
They love hearing from you!

Call Jerry Ramey! 918-855-7188
Call Ray Orf! 918-344-1685

Potential New Members
Any objection to the proposal stating the reasons must be sent to the President of the Club within
seven (7) days following publication.

Please turn in your proposals for membership to Secretary Kathy Boyer.

tel:918-855-7188
tel:918-344-1685


_________________________________________________________________________________

Upcoming RODs

If you are the ROD, you need to:

1) Send YOUR BIO and YOUR SPEAKER'S BIO WITH PHOTOS to Laura at
lauraktapp@gmail.com THE FRIDAY TWO WEEKS BEFORE you are ROD. If you do not
have it turned in on the Monday of by 10am, John Haley has volunteered to write a bio
for you, or you will not have a bio attached to your name.

2) Select someone to do the pledge and the prayer. Please let President Jon know who
you've chosen in advance of the meeting.

Date ROD Program Speaker
1-Jul NO MEETING
8-Jul Scott Burmeister Current Events in the Ukraine Ed Johnson

15-Jul
Todd Chapman

Director of Real Estate Tulsa Airport Improvements
Trust Jonathan Gobbo

22-Jul
Leisa
Gebetsberger GenScripts Mark Wright

29-Jul Jon Heaps Club Assembly Jon Heaps
5-Aug Jon Heaps DISTRICT GOVERNOR VISIT Kevin Merrill

Club Meeting

Tulsa Southside
Meets at TiAmo Restaurant
6024-A South Sheridan Rd.
Tulsa, OK 74135
Time: Thursday at 12:00 PM


